
PE DAYS 
PE will be on 
Thursday and Friday. 
Please remember to 
remove or tape 
earrings on these 
days. 

THEATRE TRIP 
We will be visiting the 
Marlowe Theatre  to 
see “The Littlest Yak” 
on 12th December 
2023.                
Further Information to follow. 

CHRISTMAS 
PRODUCTION 
Our Christmas 
production will be 
taking place on 
Monday 4th December 
at 2pm and Tuesday 
5th December at 2pm. 
Further Information to follow.

READING 
Continue to read with 

your child at least three 
times a week.  

1
SPELLINGS 

Continue to encourage 
your child to practise 

their spellings.

2
NUMBER BONDS 

Support your child with 
subitising and number 

bonds to 10. 
 NUMBOTS - CLICK HERE

3

What a busy term! The children have managed the transition from 
Reception to Year 1 really well. I am proud of them all. 

LOOKING FORWARD TO NEXT TERM: 
ENGLISH 
In English we will be using our text, ‘Beegu’, to enable us to explore letter 
writing, descriptive writing, persuasive writing, story sequencing and story 
retelling. 

MATHS 
In maths we will be continuing with our work on addition and subtraction within 
10, as well as 2D and 3D shape. 

SCIENCE  
Our topic in Science will be Material Investigations.  We will be reinforcing our 
learning from term 1 and carrying out some exciting investigations. 
  

GEOGRAPHY  
Our topic in geography in term 2 will be ‘The World and My School.’ We will be 
using the following vocabulary: atlas, map, continent, country, capital, city, 
town, village, landmark, mountains, beach, coast, river, weather, seasonal. 

ART  
In art this term we will be looking at the work of the artist Frank Bowling. 

HOW CAN YOU SUPPORT AT HOME: 

ROWAN CLASS 
NEWSLETTER

https://numbots.com/
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